
SAFEGUARDING REPORT 

AGM APRIL 2024 

All Safeguarding & Welfare procedures are being closely adhered to, and the 

Coaches & I are always vigilant regarding Safeguarding within the Club. All those 

members who are involved with children or vulnerable adults have up to date 

Safeguarding & DBS certification. 

New guidelines were issued by the LTA last May but differed little from the previous 

ones. 

No issues have been dealt with over the past year. 


